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Good morning, 
 
I wish to add my whole hearted objection to the proposed development plans for the Brooklands Farm site. 
 
Having been born and raised in Whitstable , I have witnessed the continued over development of which was once a 
pleasant and friendly town, to the point where I am seriously considering moving away to enjoy the rest of my 
retirement. 
 
Whitstable has not got the sufficient infrastructure to cope with the current Thanet Way / Golden Hill development 
let alone building another village alongside Chestfield ! 
 
For what it’s worth, I wish my name be added to what I can only assume is a huge and growing list of local objectors. 
 
Thank you, 
Richard Clarke 

 
 

 
 
 




